
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

ATTENTION: 
LOCALIZED BOIL ORDER 

 
Effective July 23, 2024 from 8:30am until further notice, there will be a 
precautionary isolated boil order for all drinking and/or cooking water in the 
localized area of Newcastle from Canterbury to Cermak. 
 
Due to a fire hydrant replacement, the water system in your area is 
expected to drop below 20psi, resulting in this EPA mandated 
precautionary boil order until further notice.  
 
All drinking and/ or cooking water should be boiled for at least 5 minutes 
before drinking or cooking.  
 
This order will remain in effect for the limited area until laboratory sampling 
confirms the water is safe. Once the water sample has tested clear, 
customers in the affected area will receive a GREEN notice stating the 
precautionary Localized Boil Order has been lifted. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please call: 
 
Westchester Water Superintendent 
John Fecarotta 
708-548-6889 
 
OR 
 
Non-Emergency Services 
708-593-3830 
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